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Fiscal Analysis 
EDUCATION BID POSTING ON DMB WEBSITE 
 
 

 
 
Bill/Sponsor HOUSE BILL 5376 Introduced, Rep. Bruce Caswell 

 
House Committee Education                                                    
  

Analysis Summary 
 
 
 
 

HB 5376 amends the Revised School Code to require local school boards to 
advertise for construction bids by posting a bid advertisement on a 
Department of Management and Budget website or other designated website 
set up specifically for school bid contracts.  The bid advertisement must 
remain on the website for at least two weeks.   
 
The legislation also increases the cost limit of when a school district must 
advertise its bid for construction, renovations, or repairs on the website 
from $12,500 to $17,932. 
 
Fiscal Impact 
HB 5376 would result in minimal increase to the State.  A portion of a staff 
person would be required to set up and maintain the school construction bid 
website. 
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